Attendees: Christa McKinney, Alex Torres, Mary McCallon, Austin Belcher, Laura Olliges
Motion to start meeting at 7:40pm Mary motioned; Austin seconded
OLD BUSINESS
· Request for speed humps on Cove Ln – commissioners still working on it, will be delayed 
· Sealing the front entrance brick walls – commissioners will try to get this knocked out this spring
· Signage on the front that was damaged during the winter 2019
· To save approx. $700 on expenses for new sign, commissioners will attempt to re-use the old sign and replace the mounting brackets
· Electric at entrance – commissioners will check it out during the spring
Motion to close old business by Austin, Alex seconded
NEW BUSINESS
· Presented Financial Report for Q1 2020 (Link to document here)
· Thank you for paying your annual HOA dues promptly
· Due to the unprecedented pandemic, Cedar Creek HOA will be postponing past-due/lien notifications for HOA dues until June 1st – please work with our treasurer if you have not been able to send in your HOA dues, reach the Treasurer via e-mail @ neighborhoodassociationtreasurer@cedarcreeklouisville.com
· New commissioners voted in: Laura Olliges, and David Kidd, thank you for joining!
· Block party / Spring cookout that we had planned in the Spring is tentatively moved to the Fall
· Please be careful as you’re driving around for our common island, always obey traffic rules, and be vigilant about our safety and the maintenance of our property

Austin motions to close new business, Alex seconded
Meeting concluded at 7:57pm


